Dear Parent/Carer,

We have had a great few days settling back into our routines and the children have been amazing, We
are hearing that the children have enjoyed their summer and have been able to do so much more

that last year with all of the restrictions being eased.

They have settled into new classes really confidently and seeing their smilesaround the school is

brilliant. Lets hope we have a seamless year without anym ore interruptions.

Data collection sheets and medical forms.

Your child will have come home with these forms. Please complete all sides of the form and keep us
up to date with any changes throughout the year. Our texting service must have any new mobile

num bers so that you're always kept in the loop.

Known pupils who have medical needs will need to review their medical forms. If you feel you need
to complete a medical form for your child, please contact the office for a from to be sent home with

your child.

Covid-19

We are still adhering to our risk assessment and procedures from last year. We are remainingin
bubbles in school, regular handwashing and class cleaning, staggered start and end times. We
remain wearing face m asks around the school site and would appreciate parents continuing to
wear masks at the school gates. And when coming to the main doors. Sadly, our local area has
extremely high rates of Covid and we need to keep our young people and unvaccinated adults

safe whilst attending schoaol.

We still ask parents to keep children home if your children presents with the main 3 sym ptom s of

Covid and if vour children feels generally unwell. Children who have symptoms must have a neg-

ative PCR test result and we would appreciate that being emailed to the schoaol office

llangiwg@npt.school before your child can return to schoaol.

Children with sickness or diarrhoea must stay away from school for 48hrs from the last episode.

Covid 19

Thank you for supporting our school and the Local Authority advice on the strict protocol for

Covid 19. Our direct email to report a positive Covid test result is:
covid.llangiwgprimary@npt.gov.uk. Thisis checked out of hours.




Mew Faceboolk class pages

Teachers will have created new Facebook pages just for your child's class. Please join to keep up to
date with school life and activities that we will be planning. The new nam es for these will be shared

shortly.

Lateness

e understand that on some occasions children may be late arriving to schoal. It is very im portant that

they arrive on tim e and start the day positively, Our lateness is heing monitored by our EWO,

Healthy lunches, health minds and baodies

Children are encouraged to bring a labelled hottle of water to school to drink throughout the day

and these can be refilled in school. The children have regular access to them in class.

We will not be allowing pupils to bring sugared drinks, squash, energy drinks, milkshakes etc to he
consumed in the classes. Please support us by making a difference to the children learning and

concentration levels,

Dinner money and snack money

Flease can all money be placed in a sealed envelope, clearly named for the office staff. Loose money

will not be taken.

Thank you for the continued support to staff and pupils,

Y ouys siwcr:rﬂl.g, M Wopdhiom, Headberchey



